
 

 

TESTIMONY OF MISSOURI RIGHT TO LIFE 

IN SUPPORT OF HJR 26 

 

Missouri Right to Life would like to go on record in support of HJR 26. 

Missouri Right to Life does not support requirements for federal or state funding for abortions 
or embryonic stem cell research. 

We applaud the U.S. Congress for removing federal funding for Planned Parenthood from the 
federal budget.  At this time it is yet to be seen if that funding stays out with the make-up of the U.S. 
Senate and the President support of federal funding of abortion and embryonic stem cell research. 

HJR 26 would allow the citizens to speak out on these pro-life issues.  Therefore we support 
HJR 26. 


